TO:

A-Squad Parents

FROM:

Larry Risser 



A-Squad Head Coach

SUBJECT:
Mouth Piece   

Parents,

I wanted to give you some insight as to something I’m seeing.  Over the last couple of weeks, I can see the condition of the players’ mouth pieces continue to degrade.  Although the Boys Club issues a mouth piece to everyone, the wear and tear varies from player to player.  Some look okay, while others have been pretty much chewed to pieces.
Wearing a mouthpiece is something all football players have to do.  As kids progress through the years, the level of contact increases.  It is very important for all of our A-squad players to have fully functioning mouth pieces.  The mouth piece not only protects the teeth, but it acts as a shock absorber for the jaws as well as the rest of the head.

Although the basic plastic mouth piece serves the purpose, I would highly recommend that you go to your dentist and get one from him/her.  They carry a higher quality type.  Yes, they are more expensive, but it is a very small investment in further protecting your child.
Please help the coaching staff monitor the condition of your child’s mouth piece as well as the rest of their  equipment.  Their safety is our first and foremost concern.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Larry Risser

A-Squad Head Coach

